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SAVE THE DATE 

 
October 18-19, 2023 at Twin Arrows Casino Resort has been set for the 2023 Bi-Annual Navajo 
Research Conference convened by the Navajo Nation Human Research Review Board, and organized by the 
Navajo Native American Research Center for Health (NARCH) Partnership a collaboration between Diné College 
and Northern Arizona University and the Navajo Department of Health, with additional support from the Johns 
Hopkins University Center for American Indian Health, Community Outreach and Patient Empowerment (COPE) 
Program, Brigham and Women’s Hospital, University of Colorado, and the University of New Mexico.   
 
The Navajo Nation Human Research Review Board has determined all presenters must present in person. An 
online option will be provided for other attendees.  
 
More information will be available in the future, including 1) theme; 2) information about remote/virtual 
attendance; 3) conference registration, and 4) abstract submission process and deadline.  
 
You are receiving this email as the Navajo Department of Health database of open protocols shows that you 
have an open study with the Navajo Nation.  If you believe that this information is incorrect, please contact Mr. 
Winney (mrwinney@navajo-nsn.gov) to resolve the error.  Some of the email addresses of PIs are not in the 
database, or may be incorrect, so check with your colleagues to see if they received this email if they have open 
studies as well. 
 
Information will also be available shortly on the NNHRRB website:  nnhrrb.navajo-nsn.gov 
 
We encourage PIs to take advantage of the conference to provide research results back to the community, to 
the Navajo Nation personnel and programs, and to share in discussions of research findings, directions and 
priorities for the future. 
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